
The Baby Fold Welcomes New Program Director 

 

The Baby Fold is delighted to announce the appointment of Tony 

Wilson as our new Director of Family and Community Services! 

Building upon Karen Major’s highly successful 21-year legacy as 

our previous director, Mr. Wilson has already begun enhancing our 

Foster Care, Intact Family, Healthy Start, and Community Schools 

Programs and is working passionately to build new initiatives that 

support parents and families.  

 

With over 20 years of experience in the child welfare field, including 

working as a Milieu Coordinator at Cunningham Children’s Home, 

Clinical Director at Indian Oaks Academy, and six years of 

Executive Director experience in Maryland, Mr. Wilson also holds a Master’s Degree in 

Rehabilitation Counseling, and is close to completing his Master of Business Administration 

(MBA) degree.  

 

Mr. Wilson states, “I consider myself to be highly collaborative in my approach. I also try to 

exhibit outstanding, level-headed, data-driven, unbiased leadership in all situations." We 

couldn’t be more exited to welcome Mr. Wilson as our new Director of Family and Community 

Services! 
 

 

 


